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Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise is scheduled to close the Scrub Jay Lane bridge over 
Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 in Lake County at 9 p.m.  Monday, April 10, 2023. 
This closure is necessary for the demolition and reconstruction of the bridge and is 
anticipated to reopen in spring 2024. 

Scrub Jay Lane Bridge over Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 
Extended bridge closure through spring 2024. 
 
Detour information: 

 Northbound Scrub Jay Lane traffic wishing to continue north will be directed south to 
Citrus Grove Road, southeast on Citrus Grove Road to N. Hancock Road, north on N. 
Hancock Road to County Road (CR) 561A and west on CR 561A to access Scrub Jay 
Lane 

 Southbound Scrub Jay Lane traffic wishing to continue south will be directed north to 
County Road (CR) 561A, east on CR 561A to N. Hancock Road, south on N. Hancock 
Road to Citrus Grove Road and northwest on Citrus Grove Road to access Scrub Jay 
Lane. 

This work is part of the Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 widening project from Minneola/Hancock 
Road to north of O’Brien Road. Please note that this schedule may change due to 
inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 
 
The Enterprise thanks you for your continued patience while we complete this important 
work. 

Public Information 

Tina Thomas 
Community Outreach Specialist 

407-264-3064 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
Tina.Thomas@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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